ROCK CANYON ELEMENTARY QeSioasleiaazele

SCHOOL HOURS:
Mon-Thurs 8:40-3:20, Friday 8:40-1:30

AM Kindergarten
Mon-Thurs 8:40-11:40 Friday 8:40-10:45

PM Kindergarten
Mon-Thurs 12:20-3:20 Friday 11:25-1:30

Dear Rock Canyon Parents,

[ am delighted to share the wonderful
academic growth that your children have
made!

The Utah State Board of Education recently
released growth scores for the 2018-19 school
yedar at

(search for Rock Canyon), and we dare making
gredat strides in Language Arts, Math, and
Science! In addition, our middle of the year
reading assessments show that 80% of our
students are reading on grade level. Those
who are not yet on grade level receive focused
help daily, and they are making significant
progress. My godl has been, and will continue
to be, that every Rock Canyon Roadrunner

is Highly Litercate and Prepared to Lead in

the 21st Century. Thank you so much for
partnering with us in making that happen.

—Principadl Seth Hansen

The Rock Canyon Geographic Bee was
January 14. Were so proud of our participants:
Finn Terry, Maxwell Haymore, Kingsley Linn,
Joshua Smith, Reina Banks, Landon Overson,
Javier Hernandez, Lukas Thornock, Elisha
smith, and Jolie Boots. Elisha Smith is our
champion, second place was Lukas Thornock,
and third place was Finn Terry.

On February 11 we will be hosting our School
Scripps Spelling Bee at 9 am in the Gym.
Participants are qualifying in classroom
spelling bees. We will post the participants
in next month's Beeps.

Follow us on instagram!

—Mrs. Meibos

Rehearsals are at 7:30 AM every Tuesday and
Thursday, with the exception of Feb. 18th, when
there is no school.

—Mrs. Quebbeman

Chess Club meets the 2nd and 4th Wednesdays
from 3:20-4.00pm in the Kiva, We need parent
volunteers! Please sign up on the google doc.
Contact Chelsea Haddock (801-680-1914) or



TALENT SHOW

Calling all Road Runners! The Rock Canyon
Elementary Talent Show is coming up and

we are looking for performers! Practice

your singing, dancing, musical instruments,
juggling, poetry, magic, gymnastics, jumping
rope, hula hooping, comedy, skate boarding,
cool tricks, skits, etc.--all are talents we would
be happy to include in the program (Mo lip-
syncing please). Be creative! Grab some friends
for a group act or go it alone! Acts will be
limited to 3 minutes. There will be two shows on
February 27th (6:00 and 6:30). We are excited
to celebrate the talents of the students at Rock
Canyon!

Pick up an application in the office or print
one at home (bit.ly/rockcanyontalent2020).
Applications are due in the office by Feb 25th.

Any questions call/text Karyn Willis 801-787-9822.

THE EXTRAVAGANZA 1S BACK!

Heads up Roadrunners! We are putting on the
Extravaganza again this year, and we are so
excited! It will be held May 8. We are bringing
in bounce houses, carnival games and food,

a petting zoo, and even.....a UNICORN! This is
such a fun event and tradition at Rock Canyon,
but it requires a lot of volunteers to make it

run. Save the date and plan to come and play,
volunteer, and have a great time with your
friends and neighbors!

THANK You!

Thanks to everyone who came to the Parents
and Pastries night. It was a huge success! We
were delighted so many of you came. We'd like
to give a big shout out to the Provo City Library
storytellers, who did a fantastic job with the
stories and puppet shows. We are also very
gratetul for the work of the volunteers who
helped make the activity possible.

AMAZON SMILE

Amazonsmile is a great way to donate to
our PTA. The next time you want to order
something on Amazon take a minutes and
link your Amazon account to AmazonSmile,
and a small portion of your purchases go

to our Rock Canyon PTA. It's so simple! Go

to smile.amazon.com, enter your Amazon
account email and password, and then
select "PTA Utah Congress Rock Canyon
Elementary PTA" as your charity of choice
and start donating today. Every time you go
to smile.amazon.com you will automatically
be linked and donating without any more
effort on your part. Any little bit helps, and it
will add up fast.

Remember, only purchases made at smile.
Amazon.com, (Not www.amazon.com or the
mobile app,) will generate AmazonSmile
donations so be sure to use your phone
and/or computer’'s browser and start your
shopping with a smile....smile.amazon.com :)

BOX TOPS

Box Tops collection is Thursday, February 27!
This will be our major collection, so please send
in your clipped Box Tops. The GRADE with the
most Box Tops gets a popcorn party!l As always,
keep scanning receipts for additional Box Tops,
and if you shop for groceries online, you can
now submit your emcail receipts from Instacart,
Jet, SamsClub, Shipt, Target.and Walmart. to
earn Box Tops for our school!

To submit email receipts: 1. Make sure you
have a Box Tops for Education account (you
can crecte one via the Box Tops app or at
boxtopsdeducation.comy); 2. Forward your
emdadil receipt to receipts@boxtopsdeducation
com using the same emdadil that's associated
with your BTFE account; 3. Box Tops will be
credited within 1 day - view your earnings
detalil in the MY EARNINGS section of the app.
Keep earning money for our school!

Rock Canyon Elementary School
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